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Our anticipation grows as Advent clips along! 
The Foundation staff wishes you 

hope, peace, joy, and love now and in the
Christmas Season to come.

THANK YOU to our 100 volunteers and 
our 616 donors, for your support,
preparation and delivery of over 

1,400 Thanksgiving dinners! 

On Sunday, January 26, 
over 60 Erie-area nonprofits will 

join the Sisters for Liturgy and brunch. 
They will share in the bountiful Thanksgiving

gifts to support our neighbors in 2025!

“I bring you good news that will cause
great joy for all people.”  Luke 2: 10
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Sr. Mary, Cathy, Carol, Carleen, and Almi



NOVEMBER 2024 Donors

The bountiful gifts shared in
the month of Thanksgiving
made a huge impact on our

Sisters’ care and 
meeting the needs 
of our neighbors. 

If perchance you meet
anyone from these lists,

please share a big 
“THANK YOU!”
from all of us.

Almitra Clerkin        814.836.4202

almi.clerkin@ssjerie.org


